
Friday 1st May  2015 

Newsletter  
Reading Focus Week 

Run  for Fun 
 

Children from Forms 1 and 2 had great fun warming up 
and taking part in the Run for Fun this week.  The children 
ran 800 metres and competed with six other local schools!  

 
Our Reading Focus week has been a great success 
and the children have thoroughly enjoyed the activi-
ties on offer.  Forms 1 – 6 have all visited the local 
library and all the children have enjoyed literacy  
activities in lessons based on different books by  
Oliver Jeffers.   
During Picture Book Day on Wednesday, Mrs Hughes 
led sessions based on the book ‘That Moose Belongs 
to Me’ and collaborative work was produced from KG 
all the way up to Form 6! 
Many thanks to all the parents who attended the 
Reading Focus Meetings.  We hope you found these 
interesting and informative.  If you were unable to at-
tend on this occasion and would like a copy of the 
summary handout, please let Mrs Wragg know.  

Cricket 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week, children in Reception and Form 1 enjoyed the 
first of our Cricket Club sessions this term.  They began by 
practising their throwing and catching to develop their 
fielding and bowling skills!  



What’s On Week  
Commencing 

04.05.2015 
 
Monday 4th  
 
Bank Holiday 
  
Tuesday 5th  
 

Alderley Edge Festival Begins: 
Senior Choir 
Chamber Choir 
8.20am ICT Club  
12.35pm  Spanish Club F3-6 
2.30-3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
3.30-4.15pm F1-2 Library Club 
4.00-5.00pm F5 & F6 Sports Club 
  
Wednesday  6th  
 

12.35pm Chamber Choir 
12.45pm Spanish Club F1-2 
2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 
3.15-3.45pm Reception Dance 
3.50-4.20pm F1-2 Dance 
4.00—5.00pm Wigan Training Trials    
F3-F6 
 
Thursday 7th  
 

12.35pm  School Council 
12.35pm KS2 Sports Practice 
2.30-3.00pm EYFS Sport 
3.30-4.15pm Reception & F1 Cricket 
4.00-5.00pm Sports Club F3-4 
4.00-5.00pm Maths Club F5 
4.00-5.00pm  Art Club F6 
 
Friday 8th  
 

10.35am  Library Club F3-6 
12.35pm Puzzle Club Rec-F2 
Parents’ Committee Summer Ball 
  

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following children 

who celebrated their birthday’s this week: 
 

India F6   Ronica F2 
 

Aston F1   Rifka   Rec. 

 

Merits & Courtesies 
 

Bronze Merit 
 

Congratulations to Neve in F5 who has achieved her second 

Bronze Merit award this week. 
 

Silver Courtesy 
 

Congratulations to  Georgie in Reception, Elizabeth and Laura 

in F2, Oliver in Rec, Ayesha in F1 who have all achieved their 

silver courtesy awards this week. 
 

Silver Merit 
 

Congratulations to Bethany & Ronica in F2, Charlotte in F5 

Ayesha, Alliya, William and Harry in F1who have all achieved 

their silver merit awards this week. 

 

 
 
 

  

Stars of the Week 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  

effort and hard work! 
 

Message from the Bursar 
 
Please would the few parents that have not yet  
settled their accounts please do so as soon as  
possible. 
 
Many Thanks 
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